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HAMPSHIRE SPECIALIST 

MUSIC COURSE
COME ALONG AND FIND OUT MORE ABOUT 

HSMC AT PETER SYMONDS COLLEGE!
If you are interested in applying for HSMC, we would love to see  
you at our Open Evening on Monday 30 September, from 6pm to 8pm. 

This is the perfect opportunity to find out more about the course and talk 
to our music staff. You will be able to take a look around our wonderful 
department and hear current students perform. We will also show you the 
amazing facilities for HSMC in our new Music Centre, opening Summer 2025.

HSMC is designed for musically-gifted young people who are thinking 
seriously about pursuing a career in music. The course will help you develop 
the skills, confidence and musical maturity you need to prepare for entry to a 
conservatoire or university. 

To book your place, please email music@psc.ac.uk


